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Mr. Burtle: 
 
The above 442 along with the Request to Expedite constitute our 
Request to reinstate Call Sign WE2XGJ. 
 
The UHF testing at Chilocco is in support of USSOCOM's PSYOP 
communication equipment test and evaluation requirements which 
support immediate overseas deployment to the theater of operations 
such as Afghanistan.  These systems will be deployed in direct 
support of U.S. Special Operations and conventional forces. The use 
of PSYOP equipment is a key component of the Special Operations 
mission. 
  
As you will see from the documentation already submitted, we 
allowed the WE2XGJ licenses to lapse under the assumption that all 
testing had been completed.  However, the US SOCOM client has 
recently informed us of their need to retest in the UHF band, and 
hence the need for expedited review of the 0083-EX-PL-2010 
application (Form 442). 
 
We appreciate very much your attention to this request. 
 
 
 
 
 


